
MAAA NEWSLETTER OCTOBER 2024 

 
NEXT MEETING: OCTOBER 20, 2024 – 1:30 PM 

CIOCIARO SOCIAL CLUB 
144 BRIDGE STREET, NEWTON, MA 02458 

DOORS OPEN AT 12:30 PM 

 
 
 

 
 

HAPPY 90TH BIRTHDAY TO LIFETIME MEMBER 

SAM FALCETTI! 

MRS. FALCETTI (PEGGY), SAM’S RIGHT HAND ASSISTANT 

AND MAAA MEMBER, CELEBRATED HER 80TH BIRTHDAY! 

OUR BEST WISHES TO THE BOTH OF THEM 

 

 



GUEST ARTIST FOR THIS MEETING 

 

Our guest artist(s) this month will be the duo “Just the 2 of Us” 
featuring Kathy L. and member Italo D.  We look forward to their 
first time appearance at the MAAA. Please see separate 
attachment. 
 

OKTOBERFEST PLAY ALONG SELECTIONS 

 

Liechtensteiner Polka 
Rosalinda Waltz 
Katie Polka 
Holschbach Schottische 
Im Munchen Steht Ein Hofbrauhaus 
Lili Marlene 
Bayrischer Lander 
German Schottische 
Auf Wiedersehen, My Dear 

 

UPCOMING GUEST ARTISTS & EVENTS 

 
November Meeting:  Katie Hurwitz (cellist) 
 
December Meeting:  Annual Christmas Party 
 
For the Future:  Members Coach Dave and Rocco Scenna have 
suggested a possible organized group day trip to visit the NE 
Accordion Museum in Canaan, Connecticut. See website below. 
(New England Accordion Connection & Museum - Sales & Museum 

(newenglandaccordionconnectionandmuseumcompany.com) 
 

If there is sufficient interest, we will pursue organizing the event.  
Please email us back if you are interested.  Thank you. 

 

 

https://newenglandaccordionconnectionandmuseumcompany.com/
https://newenglandaccordionconnectionandmuseumcompany.com/


“ONE MAN’S JUNK IS ANOTHER MAN’S GOLD” 

 

Members: Do you have instruments, sound systems, amplifiers, 
mixing boards and anything “music” you are no longer using or 
want? You may list them for sale or donation on the MAAA 
website.  Please contact webmaster Jim Avedisian (below) for 
details. With the holiday season upon us, this would be a great 
time to market your goods! 
 

MISCELLANEOUS  

 

 As always, member’s suggestions, comments, song 
selections, photos and stories, etc. are always welcome.  

 Relatives and friends are invited to all our meetings.  

 Refreshments and “goodies” are greatly appreciated.  

 New members are always welcome  

 2025-2026 dues are payable by October 31
st

.  Payment 
form is available on the website. 

 
 

MAAA CONTACT INFORMATION 

 
Guy Lombari, President    L150@cox.net  
Robert Bonanno, Vice President Rabonamd@aol.com  
Carmen D’Angelo, Treasurer   dangeloc@comcast.net  
Newsletter Submissions   L150@cox.net  
Jim Avedisian, Webmaster   jimgansett@verizon.net 
 

Don’t forget to visit our websites at 
http://www.maaccordion.com 

https://rukorchestra.org/ 
 
  

Hope to see everyone on the 20TH  

mailto:jimgansett@verizon.net
https://rukorchestra.org/

